
Steamfast, Vornado, and Sharper Image-branded
handheld garment steamers Recall Feb. 8, 2024

Feb. 8: The manufacturers of Steamfast, Vornado, and Sharper Image handheld garments
steamers is recalling about 2 million steamers because they can discharge hot water from the
steam nozzle while the unit is heating or in use, posing a burn hazard.

Product(s) affected: Recalled steamers sold between July 2009 and January 2024 at Bed Bath
& Beyond, Walmart, and other retailers, plus Amazon.com, sihomecomfort.com, Steamfast.com,
Vornado.com, and other online retailers. Look for the brand name on the side and label (model
# also appears on the label) on the bottom of the steamer. The recall affects the following
models and colors.

Steamfast model numbers:

● SF-425 (white)
● SF-435 (white, black, teal blue, light pink, hot pink, sage green, and orange)
● SF-440 (white)

https://www.cpsc.gov/Recalls/2024/Vornado-Recalls-Two-Million-Handheld-Garment-Steamers-Due-to-Serious-Burn-Hazard


● SF-445 (white)
● SF-447 (white)

Vornado model number:

● VS-410 (black)

Sharper Image model number:

● SI-428 (white)

What to do if you have the product(s): Stop using the steamer immediately. Contact Vornado
for a full refund or replacement (depends on the model) at (888) 240-2768 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. ET
Monday - Friday; or online at www.vornado.com/recalls/hhgs or www.vornado.com,
www.sihomecomfort.com or www.steamfast.com (click on Product Recalls for more information).


